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K220B-D License Renewal Silent STA Exhibit 

 K220B-D, FCC Facility ID No. 182420, Medford, OR (the “Station”) was silent for one 

instance during the license period. While LPTV Stations are not subject to required minimum 

hours of operation under the FCC’s rules, the station nonetheless filed all required applications 

for silent STAs in compliance with the FCC’s rules. 

 The Station filed a Silent STA on April 7th, 2020 while 3.0 (next gen) authorization 

applications were prepared, and related procurement and installation of equipment. An extension 

was filed on September 22nd, 2020 because COVID-19 limited the Station’s ability to obtain the 

antennas and transmitters was severely limited, along with Oregon wildfires that limited access 

to transmission sites. The government also prohibited access to some sites due to active fires, 

threats of fires, and severely unhealthy air quality. 

 A resumption notice was filed on March 16th, 2021. 

 


